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APril 21, 1948 

Dear Mr . F ord: 

It was kind of you and 
Mr. Ritch~y to invite me to the 
meeting of the Autograph Collectors, 
which was held on Jfriday, APril 16th. 
I should have liked to be there, not 
because I am an autograph collector, 
but because I should like to know 
people who are autograph collectors . 
As I said, I am not one myself, but I 
do try to collect an odd book here and 
there . I think that if the country 
were filled with autograph collectors 
and book collectors instead of the col-
lectors of a lot of crazy ideas, we 
should be. much better off . 

Sincerely yours, 

(Vel{, ·~J~ 
Mr. Allyn Ford 
100 North Seventh Street 
Minneapolis , Minnesota 




